
MINUTES 
 

James O’ Sullivan Foundation 
 

New South Wales Bridge Association 
 

Sunday 31st October 
 
In Attendance: Keith McDonald (President), Dianne Marler (Secretary), Roy Nixon 
(Treasurer), Allison Stralow and Simon Hinge 
 
Observers: Eilis Magner (Legal Counsel), Bruce Neill and Jane Rasmussen 
 
 
Trustees agreed to re-issue a loan to Geraldton Bridge club in the amount of $12-$15K. 
The Treasurer to negotiate the terms. 
 
Nambucca Heads requested a loan over the current limit of $30,000. Secretary to 
forward information re: fund-raising via QBA or Waverley. 
 
Meeting Closed at 1.14pm 
 


